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Rules Committee,

I urge you to pass HB2927 with no amendments and no ballot referral. I believe the president
should be elected by National Popular Vote so that issues that matter to Oregonians would be
discussed during presidential elections.

A large majority of Oregonians approve of HB2927 and have for over 7 years. The voice of
every Oregonian should be heard.

The US Constitution assigns the job of choosing the method of awarding electoral votes to the
state legislatures. Therefore, I am asking the Oregon legislature to do their job and approve
HB2927 which has the approval of the majority of Oregonians.

Ruth Falco 
falcor@pdx.edu 
6027 SW 47th Ave 
PORTLAND, Oregon 97221
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